
 

 

 
 

Get your walking shoes on!  

Club Update – 09/07/2020 

 

▪ Brisbane Sporting Clays will be open this weekend - Saturday 11th 

July for practice and sporting walkaround 

▪ Online bookings are no longer required 

▪ All welcome - SCA members, SSAA, ACTA, non-members etc. 

▪ Shooters must follow social distancing and hygiene precautions. 

Failure to follow range directions will result in removal from the 

range 

▪ Contactless transactions preferred (i.e. cards rather than cash) 

▪ BSC will supply hand sanitiser at each shooting station – please 

make use of it before and after handling trap release buttons. 

Please be courteous to other shooters and not stay on 

any one stand too long. You can circulate back if you 

want to reshoot some targets. 

 

BSC will also return to normal hours for practice 

from next week (Friday 17th and Saturday 18th July), 

and be open for practice on Friday/Saturday unless 

circumstances change. 


